
Common Roots Farm 

     CSA share #14: week of September 9, 2019 

  

It’s Week #14 of our CSA venture to bring healthy food and beautiful flowers into your home! 
We hope you are enjoying our first season of providing you with fresh, nutritionally dense 
produce and our beautiful, organically grown flowers. As always, if you have comments for 
us, please let us hear from you at CSA@commonrootsfarm.org.  

  
Today’s farmer of the week is Natalie, who has been 
volunteering in our greenhouse and helping us with 
hydroponic production.  Natalie is a recent graduate of 
Cabrillo College and received her degree in horticulture 
with a specialty in organic production.  A skillful grower, 
Natalie is taking charge of managing our greenhouse 
and working with Kyle to produce our leafy greens, 
herbs and microgreens. Natalie and her husband, both 
veterans who have served in the U.S. Military, are also 
parents of three cute young children.  She is especially 
interested in growing unusual varieties of plants and 
keeping the greenhouse flourishing with educational 
opportunities for all who visit our farm.  We are excited 
to have Natalie on our farm team and look forward to all 
the yummy produce she can grow year round in our 
water-wise indoor system. 

 
This week’s CSA share includes something new.  In addition to a market bouquet, we are 
sending you a pint of our lunchbox sweet peppers, a basket of strawberries, cherry 
tomatoes, a yellow and zucchini squash, a head of butter lettuce, and purple pole beans. 
We hope you enjoy your farm share and invite you to offer any feedback or questions to us 
at: ​CSA@commonrootsfarm.org 

 
Thank you! 
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